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March 8, 2010

The North Central Council of Mayors is requesting advance funding for our FY 2010 STP
program in the amount of $844,000.

The Village of Melrose Park and the City of Northlake are requesting advance funding for
these projects which have recently received additional stimulus “left-over” funds, of which
the remainder will be funded by the STP-L program. The Village of Westchester is
requesting advance funding to resurface a small portion of Gardner Road.

The Village of Westchester would like to resurface this portion of Gardner Road which has
received additional monies for resurfacing through another program. These funds would
serve to complete resurfacing of the entire portion of the roadway as opposed to only select
increments. This project (TIP 04-10-0008) is set for the June 2010 letting at a total cost of
$355,000 for Construction and Construction Engineering. Currently, we need $284,000 in
federal dollars over our mark to accomplish this project.

The Village of Melrose Park would like to reconstruct Broadway Avenue which serves as a
vital industrial, commercial, and residential corridor for the village and neighboring
communities. This project (TIP 04-09-0034) is set for the June 2010 letting at a total cost
of $1,100,000 for Construction and Construction Engineering. Currently, we need
$440,000 in federal dollars over our mark to accomplish this crucial project.

The City of Northlake would like to resurface Armitage Avenue which serves as a critical
commercial and residential corridor for the City, This project (TIP 04-08-0025) is also set
for the June 2010 letting at a total cost of $702,000 for Construction and Construction
Engineering. Currently we need $120,000 in federal dollars over our mark to accomplish
this crucial project.

Please consider our request and contact me or Lenny Cannata, Council Liaison, with any
questions or for further clarification.

Thank You,
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eonard B. Cannata, Planning Liaison

ON BEHALF OF
Jeffrey T. Sherwin, City of Northlake
Chairman, North Central Council of Mayors



